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Senate Bill 78 is government overreach in the extreme. Counties and cities already 

have approval processes and regulations in place monitered via permits and 

inspections.  Why does the state think it has the right to dictate the size of a house a 

person wants to rebuild?  If a person purchased a 600 sq' subpar home on property 

that can support a much larger home, why shouldn't they be able to build the size 

home they deem meets their needs? This is our property, not the governments.  This 

is facism, and facism is not a good look coming from our Oregon Congress.  

 

Please kill this bill.  


